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Dear parents 

It has been a very busy week here, especially for our Year       
2 children who have been completing their SATs papers. 
They take it all in their stride and I am pleased to say they see it as just 
another piece of work that Mrs Powell is keen for them to complete. Well 

done everyone, remember keep on learning and have lots of fun finding out new things. They have 
also had their photographs taken for their leaving books, this brings mixed emotions for all. Great 
to see them maturing but also sad to think those little ones that we have nurtured and cherished 
over the last three years will be moving on. 

We enjoyed a wonderful afternoon with a special visitor this week. One of our Grandparents 
popped in to play his guitar for the children. A great opportunity for them to hear and see live 
music playing.  A big thank you to Mr Reynolds! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Parent Governor Vacancy  
 
Mrs Jo Newell has very kindly agreed to stand as one of our parent governors. She knows our 
school well having had a child that has already gone through Church Aston and another who is 
currently in Reception. We look forward to her becoming involved in the Governing Body, I am 
sure she will be a great addition and I would like to offer my thanks for taking such an interest. 
 

Best wishes. 

Jenny Griffiths 

NEWSLETTER 

31 
May 2023 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Exotic Zoo brought us some fabulous creatures to 

get up close to! 

Look what my 

Grandad can 

do! 



 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

This Week’s Winning Team is 

26
th
 May – last day of half term 

5
th
 June – back to school after half term 

5th June– Friends of School Meeting 8:15pm Zoom 

7th June—Year 2 to Forest School 

10th June—Newport Carnival 

23rd June– Mufti Day  

4th July –Sports Day  

14th July—Leaver’s Party 3pm to 5pm 

 
 

Congratulations on 

receiving ‘Players Player’ 

for Nova Football U7’s 

team  

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
If you haven't chosen your      

carnival character please see Mrs 

Griffiths next week, thank you. 

Newport Carnival 

Congratulations on         

completing your Learn to 

Ride week. 



These creatures 

were definitely 

Weird and 

Wonderful!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Year one have been putting numbers on number lines all the way up to 100 in their maths 

lessons this week! 

Class 1 Star 

And just like that, it’s Friday again! We have had another fun filled week in class one. 

The children loved telling Mrs Richardson all about the weird and wonderful animals we saw 

on Friday when the Exotic Zoo came in to visit! They have written lots of interesting facts 

about the animals in their books too! 

In maths the reception children have been looking at number tracks. This has involved lots of 

playing linear number games which has been so much fun! If you have any board games at 

home, snakes and ladders for example, I’m sure the children would love to show you their 

counting on skills! 

For being a    

super member 

of our class! 

We made perfectly camouflaged chameleons 

by mixing water colours together to match 

different backgrounds in art this week. 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you next 

week for the last week of this half term! 

It was particularly              

interesting to learn about 

the sapling stage as that is 

what we planted at 

Chetwynd Deer Park for 

the Queen’s Canopy! 

In science we have continued our learning about life cycles.   This week we learned 

about the life cycle of an oak tree and how it starts its life as a tiny acorn.  



 

Class 2 Star 

Rewarded for being a kind and 

helpful member of the class. She 

looks after Mrs Powell so well!  

It has been very weird and wonderful in Class 2 this week! The 

children have been busy researching as much as they can about 

axolotls. Their brains are now full of exciting facts about these 

strange animals.  We have researched their 

habitat, their diet and   

described what they look 

like.   

In computing the children have used their mouse skills to draw 

lines and fill spaces on the app paintz. 

We also had a go at making our 
own Mondrian inspired pictures 
using a ruler. We have so many 
fantastic artists in Class 2! 



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

SILVER 


